+11 February 1952

T regret the delsy im agkmouledging your
letter of Jamary 19, 1952, but I wanted to find
out what we had hers with regard to your son's
application,

I greatly regred to tell you that at the
moment there does not seem %0 be any availshls
opening nere and wish to assure you that this
decision is in no sense a reflestion on your sonta

qualifications o uplhinum
Sinoerely yours,

Allen W. Dulles
Deputy Director
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